on'y.

THE NORWEGIAN SHIPPING AND TRADE MISSION,
144, LEADENHALL STREET,
LONDON, E. C. 3.

TECHNICAL DEPT. 7th Septenber, 1940.
M/BB.
Messrs. Lloyd's Register of shipping,
. Wokingham.
Dear Sirs,

B8e8e “GRO".

We thank you fov your favour of the Sth
instant, and would advise you that this vessel has
been delayed on the other side and is not expected
to arrive in Menchester until about the end of next
week. In the meantime, we are reguesting the managers,
Messrs. Dent & Co., Newcastle to meske necessary
arrangements for the completion of these surveys on

her arrival at that port.

Yours faithfully,
THE NORWEGIAN SHIPPING & TRADE MISSION.
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